STATE OF WASHINGTON, COUNTY OF KING }
AFFIDAVIT OF PUBLICATION

PUBLIC NOTICE .
Linda M Mills, being first duly sworn on oath that she is the Legal

Advertising Representative of the

Auburn Reporter

a weekly newspaper, which newspaper is a legal newspaper of
general circulation and is now and has been for more than six months

rior to the date of publication hereinafter referred to, published in
the English language continuously as a weekly newspaper in King
County, Washington. The Auburn Reporter has been approved as
a Legal Newspaper by order of the Superior Court of the State of

Washington for King County. _ ' _
The notice in the exact form annexed was published in regular issues

of the Auburn Reporter (and not in supplement form) which was
regularly distributed to its subscribers during the below stated period.

The annexed notice, a:

Public Notice

was published on September 14, 2012.

The full amount of the fee charged for said foregoing publication is
the sum of $182.00. .

Iy Ay 27
14fida M. Mills

Legal Advertising Representative, Auburn Reporter
Subscribed and sworn to me this 14th day of September, 2012.

ﬂ“/\'&ﬁa_ @57& ErR &~
Kathieen C. Sherman, Notary Public for the State of Washington,
Residing in Buckley, Washington

2012-0242

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
20120242

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a_public hearing
will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council,
Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington,
on the 24th day of September, 2012, at 1:30 p.m., to consider
adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2012-0242, authorizing the
King County Executive to enter intc an interlocal transfer
agreement between King County and the City of Auburn
for transfer to the City of a Notth Green River Park parcel

located within the City.
SUMMARY

The Kin% County Executive has concluded discussions
with the City of Auburn regarding the transfer of a portion
of North Green River Park located along the Green River
al approximately 102nd Avenue Southeast in the City of

Auburn.

This property is located wholly within the City. The transfer
agreement provides for King County to transfer ownership
of the parcel within 30 days after the effective date of the
agreement. Following the transfer, the City intends to keep
the land for a park ta benefit the general public.

A copy of Proposed Ordinance 2012-0242 will be mailed
upen request to the Clerk of the Council, Room 1200, King

ounty Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104,
telephone 206-296-1020. 1t is available on the Internet at
ht;p;[[www.kigggogm;y.govico;mgill;lgrk/grginance§ ad

vertised.aspx

D(;XgED at Seartle, Washington, this 14th day of September,
2012.

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL
KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON
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"&nne Noris
,erk of the Council

lished n the Auburn Reporter on September 14, 2012. #674364,
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